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You Said - We Did!!

ISSUE 1
Speeding on Castle Lane, Maxstoke

OUTCOME
New traffic calming scheme just installed with new 40mph 
speed limit



You Said - We Did!!
ISSUE 2
Solar powered signs at Griffin Inn (Furnace End), Church 
End and Whitacre Garden Centre not working properly

OUTCOME
Our Safety Engineering team, WCC are working with the 
suppliers of the signs. Maintenance work will be carried 
out by Westcotec.



You Said - We Did!!
ISSUE 3
What the extension of Birmingham Airport will mean for North 
Warwickshire

OUTCOME
NWBC didn’t object to the expansion of runway. The flight paths 
do not impact on North Warwickshire air space.

NWBC have raised concerns over:
impact of a new 3,365-space multi-storey car park
that the new terminal be truly multi modal (linked with HS2 
proposal and other public transport improvements).

Impact on North Warks is difficult to predict & tied closely to HS2



You Said – We Did !

ISSUE 4
Travellers unofficial site in Corley on WCC land

OUTCOME:
WCC, members of the public and the families will be 
meeting the MP on 21st July.



You Said - We Did!!
ISSUE 6
The need for increased awareness within the area 
generally about HS2 proposals and what they mean

OUTCOME
Local groups set up – contact details below:-

Water Orton
www.waterortonstophs2.org.uk
Middleton
www.mhs2ag.org.uk
Polesworth
stophs2inpoleswortharea@gmail.com


